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2nd October 2023 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
To enrich our Term 2 space adventures topic we have booked The Observatory Science Centre to come in 
with a mobile planetarium for the children to experience here in school. 
  
I’m sure you will agree that this is a wonderful experience for the children and will help develop our space 
adventures. 
  
Date Tuesday 7th November 2023 
Time In school day 
Clothing School uniform 
Cost Voluntary contribution of £8.90 

  
  
Please make payments via ParentPay, this is the same platform we use for booking and paying for school 
meals. We will be sending login details home, tomorrow, with any children that are still to register. 
  
  
Kind regards 
  
Miss Brewster and Mrs Haddock 
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